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1
Overview

oneM2M TP thanks SA2 for their LS on “Northbound SCEF API standardisation” in S2-172742.
SA2 is asking whether the requirements identified in Section 8.*.3.3 of v2_0_3 of oneM2M TR-0024, for the four API use-cases indicated in the LS (Section 8.5, 8.7, 8.8, and 8.9) are considered stable. 
We confirm that the content of all clauses 8.*.3.3 (Key Issues and Requirements) of TR-0024 are stable and we recommend using v.2.1.0 (or later) of the document. oneM2M work in progress will be focused on the oneM2M-specific solutions not affecting the interface to the 3GPP network. 
2
Requested Action
AP: SA2 to please proceed with the stage 2 related work requested by oneM2M. 
3
Next Meeting Dates
	TP 29 
	May 22-26, 2017
	

	TP 30 
	July 10-14, 2017
	

	TP 31 
	September 18-22, 2017
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